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Welcome to the HEYH School of Paediatics newsletter. Please contact the team if you have news to share or want to
contribute. 

The Newsletter will be updated on a monthly basis and aims to highlight news and events
from across the region and country.    

Educational and Clincal Supervisor Update
Over the next few months there will be regular update sessions for supervisors delivered by TPD via Microsoft Teams.

Please see here for copy of the power point presentation

 

RCPCH President and Registrar Election
Voting is open until 9th December.

Candidates include Dr Simon Clark for the President role and Dr Jonathan Darling for the Registar role. Both are
experienced consultants in Yorkshire who many of you will have worked with.
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Please look at the candidate statements and make sure you vote.

 

Trainee Rep Meeting Outcomes
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British Academy of Child Disability- 16th December
The BACD trainees' annual meeting is being held virtually on Wednesday 16th December and the theme of the day
is Managing co-morbidities in disability and ensuring services meet needs. The meeting is aimed at all trainees with an
interest in managing children with disability and is highly relevant to aspects across the neurodisability, community child
health and general paediatric curriculums, as well as day-to-day practice. For trainees, there will be the opportunity for a 1:1
meeting with the neurodisability CSAC to discuss any training issues and career advice, as well as  6 months free BACD
membership included for any trainee who is not yet a member. Please see attached flyer for more details.

More information, and booking for the day, is available at https://www.bacdis.org.uk/events/107-bacd-trainees-meeting

Yorkshire Respiratory Day 22nd January 2021
More details including timetable and application process are to follow. Due to the ongoing global pandemic the Day will take
place virtually. The event will again be free to attend and open to all Paediatric Trainees, Consultants and Allied Healthcare
Professionals with a particular Interest in Respiratory Paediatrics.

We are also looking for any trainees who have any interesting or thought provoking cases from the world of Respiratory
Paediatrics that they would like to present. Please email yorkshirerespiratorypaeds@gmail.com with a brief summary if you
are interested in this.

PRETT-Y (Paediatric Regional Endocrinology Teaching
and Training - Yorkshire)- 26th January
The next PRETT-Y (Paediatric Regional Endocrinology Teaching and Training - Yorkshire) day will be held virtually on
Tuesday 26th January 2020. The topic with be ‘Challenging Cases for the Paediatric Endocrinologist’ To register your
interest and for a programme, please email elspethferguson@nhs.net

 

York Medical Society Founder's Prize 2021
Shortlisted applicants are required to give a presentation that can be an audit, a case series, case presentation or research
project that has been conducted whilst working in the Yorkshire and Humber Deanery. The prize evening is open to all
trainees in all schools.    The 1  prize award is £200 with four runners up prizes of £50 each.     Depending on restrictions at
the time the meeting will held in the beautiful Grade II listed society rooms in Stonegate, York or by Zoom on the 5  March
2021. (http://www.yorkmedsoc.org)

The deadline for submission is 29th January 2021. Only one application per candidate will be accepted. Candidates do not
have to be members of York Medical Society to apply.

 

Online Courses
Safeguarding level 3- can be accessed at ALSG- https://www.alsg.org/rcpchsc/login/index.php#
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About Us
Copyright & Disclaimer
Freedom of Information
Our Offices
Our Policies
Privacy Notice
Accessibility
Faculty and Administration
Specialty Training
Registration
Revalidation
Appraisal and Assessments
Links

You need to create an account to log in. Then click on CPRR for Bradford Teaching hospital. You will need a code which can
be obtained from Vicky Williamson Vicky.Williamson@bthft.nhs.uk

 

 

 

ALSG free online resources including APLS E-book and PLS E-module- https://www.alsg.org/home/course/view.php?id=358

Human Factors- https://www.alsg.org/home/course/view.php?id=101

 

Upcoming Events
May events are being cancelled so please bear this in mind.

Perinatal Update Virtual Conference 14 and 15th December, Virtual
British Academy of Child Disability 16th December
Yorkshire Respiratory Day 2021 22nd January
Paediatric Regional Endocrinology Teaching and Training26th January. Email elspethferguson@nhs.net
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